
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  
INVITES YOU TO A CONSTRUCTION OPEN HOUSE  
State Road (SR) 5/US 1/Federal Highway Improvements Project  
From NE 17th Way to NE 33rd Court  
In the Cities of Fort Lauderdale and Oakland Park 
Broward County, FL 
Financial Project ID Number: 446185-1-52-01  

SR 5/US 1/FEDERAL HIGHWAY IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT FROM NE 17TH WAY TO NE 33RD COURT 
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will host a Virtual Public Meeting and In-Person Construction Open House regarding the 
upcoming State Road (SR) 5/US 1/Federal Highway Improvements Project from NE 17th Way to NE 33rd Court in the Cities of Fort 
Lauderdale and Oakland Park. Please see below for detailed meeting information.  

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 

• Milling and resurfacing the roadway 

• Modifying pavement markings along SR 5/US 1/Federal Highway 
to accommodate 4-foot bicycle lanes in each direction 

• Extending the northbound left-turn lane on SR 5/US 1/Federal 
Highway at NE 26th Street to increase vehicle storage capacity 

• Upgrading existing signalization and lighting at various locations 

• Upgrading signage, pavement markings, sidewalks, and            
curb ramps  

 
 

TRAFFIC IMPACTS 

• Lane closures along SR 5/US 1/Federal Highway are permitted 
Sunday through Thursday nights from 9:00 p.m. until 7:00 a.m. 

• Motorist and pedestrian access to businesses and residences will 
be maintained at all times. 

• Additional lane closure information will be provided in the 
Weekly Traffic Impact Report distributed by FDOT and can be 
viewed using the following link:                                                     
FDOT Broward County Construction  (d4fdot.com)  

JOIN US AT THE CONSTRUCTION OPEN HOUSE 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
Christopher Comprosky, P.E. — FDOT Project Manager 

christopher.comprosky@dot.state.fl.us or (954) 547-2807  

Victor Diaz, P.E. — Senior Project Engineer   

vdiaz@fj-group.com or (305) 987-9913  

Victor Zarzuela, P.E. — Project Administrator  

vzarzuela@fj-group.com or  (786) 718-9981  

Rebecca Guerrero — Community Outreach Specialist  

rguerrero@corradino.com or (954) 940-7605 

WEBSITE AND SOCIAL MEDIA 
Instagram/X: @MyFDOT_SEFL 
Facebook: @MyFDOTSEFL 
Project website: www.d4fdot.com  

Construction Cost: $8,153,789                             Construction Start: November 2023                                       Estimated Completion: Fall 2024 

Thursday, October 19, 2023 
 
Virtual Public Meeting (GoTo Webinar) — 5:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m.  
Please use the following link or  
QR code to register:   
https://tinyurl.com/us1vpm  
 
You may also call in at:  

Phone number: +1 (631) 992-3221  
Attendee access code: 632-191-063  
• Presentations will begin promptly at 5 p.m. and 5:30 p.m.   
        Question and Answer session will follow each presentation. 
 
In-Person Construction Open House — 6:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 
FDOT District Four Auditorium  
3400 West Commercial Boulevard, Fort Lauderdale, FL 33309  

• Project personnel will be available to review the project scope 
and schedule, lane closure information, and address questions 
one-on-one. 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT 

The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods,  enhances economic 
prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.    
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